
PRIMARY CARE AND COMMUNITY 
HEALTH SERVICES

PATIENT 
INFORMATION 

EVENT

Are you a patient at a Lyme Regis or the 
Charmouth medical practices? 

Join us at our event to get an update on the 
changes to local primary and community services. 
There will be a rolling programme of information 
and staff will be available to answer questions.

Tuesday 9 April 2019, 2pm-6:30pm 
Woodmead Halls, Hill Road, Lyme 

Regis 

N o  n e e d  t o  b o o k  -  j u s t  t u r n  u p  a n y  
t i m e  b e t w e e n  2 p m - 6 : 3 0 p m


